
 

 

Madeley Primary School | 12th Sept 2014 

Term 3:  WEEK 4 
Welcome to this fortnights newsletter! 

The last two weeks we have had many exciting 
things going on at Camp Australia. We have been 
talking about fundraising ideas and the kids have 
come up with many amazing ideas to raise much 
needed funds for The Smith Family. There will be 
information about the fundraisers on the parent 
communication board. 

The kids have come up with fundraising ideas 
such as a disco, an art show and a fun run. We 
will discuss this further throughout the next few 
weeks and hopefully start as soon as possible. 

Each of the children have decorated a tile. This 
tile will go up on the wall and stay here so the 
children have something to commemorate their 
time at Camp Australia. 

The last two weeks we have started our Star of 
the week program we have so far had many 
children that deserve the star of the week but 
these three children in particular stood out: 

Annemie Lourens 

Aiden Vreedenburgh 

Kian Fettis 

These three children have had the opportunity to 
mark the roll each day serve afternoon tea choose 
games to play and got to pick a mystery prize out 
of the prize box. 

We have had exciting art activities throughout the 
last two weeks, such as marble art, animal 
silhouettes, collages, headbands and many 
others. 

I would like to say a big welcome to all the new 
families I hope you and your children are enjoying 
your times at Camp Australia. 

If there are any questions or you would just like to 
see what’s going on feel free to come in and see. 

Thank you 

The Team at Madeley Camp Australia 
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